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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 8:09 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190061
Attachments: Request for a hearing in Docket No. 20190061; Request for a hearing in Docket No. 

20190061

Customer correspondence for docket 20190061. 
 
 
Angela Calhoun 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 
 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 7:58 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190061 
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Ereecy  McNeal

From: andyguyam@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sherman De Souza 
<andyguyam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 2:01 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Request for a hearing in Docket No. 20190061

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I believe in the power of solar to bring clean energy’s benefits to all Floridians - and I support utilities offering programs 
that give customers more access to clean energy.  
 
I’m aware that Florida Power & Light is proposing the SolarTogether program, which at nearly 1,500 megawatts would 
be the largest shared solar program in the country.  
 
How this program is designed, how it will benefit customers, and whether all customers can access those benefits -- 
these are critically important questions for you to weigh.  
 
Right now, Florida Power & Light is proposing a program where customers who opt in will pay a premium for up to seven 
years before they are able to capture solar savings -- putting solar out of reach for many of our friends and neighbors. 
 
I ask you to hold a hearing on this program before you approve it, and to ensure that all Floridians are able to make 
clean energy choices — especially those most in need of energy bill relief. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sherman De Souza 
1313 Wildwood Ct  Dunedin, FL 34698-4641 
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Ereecy  McNeal

From: jowms@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Helen Jo Williams 
<jowms@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 5:09 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Request for a hearing in Docket No. 20190061

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I believe in the power of solar to bring clean energy’s benefits to all Floridians - and I support utilities offering programs 
that give customers more access to clean energy.  
 
I’m aware that Florida Power & Light is proposing the SolarTogether program, which at nearly 1,500 megawatts would 
be the largest shared solar program in the country.  
 
How this program is designed, how it will benefit customers, and whether all customers can access those benefits -- 
these are critically important questions for you to weigh.  
 
Right now, Florida Power & Light is proposing a program where customers who opt in will pay a premium for up to seven 
years before they are able to capture solar savings -- putting solar out of reach for many of our friends and neighbors. 
 
I ask you to hold a hearing on this program before you approve it, and to ensure that all Floridians are able to make 
clean energy choices — especially those most in need of energy bill relief. 
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Jo Williams 
6501 17th Ave W # J-213 Bradenton, FL 34209-7817 




